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BRIGHT BEGINNINGS 
Recently we were able to host Carlos and Adam from the

Manchester YMCA to share about the Bright Beginnings Program.

This program equips children with school supplies each year so they

can confidently start their school year. This year, they anticipate

equipping 2,000 children in the Greater Richmond area. Thank you

to those of you that donated a backpack!  

CLUB NEWS:
Congratulations to

Paul Kessler who was

approved by the Board

as President Elect for

2021-2022! This means

he will be our Club

President for 2022-

2023. 



Last month, our District Governor, made a visit to our Club. Debbie has been

a Rotarian for 16 years and has had multiple roles within Rotary including:

Club Secretary, Sergeant at Arms, Club Administration Chair, Club President

(three times), District Communications Officer, and District Secretary. During

her visit she was able to share current events  going on within both our

District and Rotary International along with upcoming opportunities to get

involved. 

UPCOMING SPEAKERS:
August 18th: Michelle Conklin

August 25th: Karen Liu Evans, Travis Manion Foundation

September 1st: Deb Lee, Sneed's Nursery & Garden Center

September 8th: Gary Smith & Danielle Cohen, Big Brothers

Big Sisters

District Governor: Debbie Wall 


